
Hello, 

 

FCC ID: YETD32-21366CU 

 

We have replaced the MPE and Test Reports for all Form 731s apart from JBP, as the reports 

referenced the wrong band (B66). 

 

We replaced LTE B66 with LTE B4. 

 

So the line entry for the B2P grant needs to replace the 4th line to reflect LTE Band 4 instead of 

LTE B66:- 

 

 

2110-2155 0.058 .01 ppm F9W 27  
LTE Band 4 DL 
5/10/15/20 MHz 

 

 

All the grant exhibits have been updated as appropriate. 

 

Thank you. 


